
I am going to shave my hair as part of the  

Leukaemia Foundation’s World’s Greatest Shave. 

 

As you can see, I have always had a lot of hair, so once 

it is shaved, I will have less hair than ever before— 

even when I was born!! 

 

Shaving will be undertaken at the 

 Newcastle International Hockey Centre,  

on Friday, 27 March 2015 

You can donate on the night or you can go online to my 

link and sponsor me 

http://my.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/clairebudden  

THANK YOU 

CLAIRE BUDDEN—SHAVE FOR A CURE 

FRIDAY, 27th March 

NEWCASTLE INTERNATIONAL HOCKEY CENTRE 

http://my.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/clairebudden

